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The faculty and administration at NAU have enjoyed a productive and respectful relationship during the tenure of our current president that has contributed to NAU's high quality educational experience..    In 2013, the NAU Faculty Senate  and the administration sat down together to identify the principles that made this relationship successful.  The spirit of our interactions, as identified in key principles and operating procedures,  was codified in a collaboratively authored : "Joint Statement on Shared Governance,"  created to serve as a template for ongoing faculty-administration interactions.

The Faculty Senate resolves to petition the NAU Presidential Search Committee, as follows:   
We ask that the successful candidate for President of NAU be an individual who has read and embraced NAU's tradition of shared governance as expressed in its Joint Statement on Shared Governance.  
